
COOPERATIVE
PRINCIPLE # 7
CONCERN FOR
COMMUNITY
Lea County Electric Cooperative,
Inc.'s (LCEC) board of trustees and
employees are proud to announce the
continued partnership with CoBank.
LCEC remains committed to helping
build more vibrant rural communities
and shared success. Total awards
have been increased to a maximum of
up to $20,000.

S H A R I N G  S U C C E S S
G R A N T  P R O G R A M

Applications now
open! 

Deadline is Friday, 
May 29, 2020.



The COVID-19 pandemic has created unprecedented
challenges for communities across the country. LCEC is
allocating funds in cooperation with CoBank’s Sharing
Success Program awarded to nonprofit organizations in
our service territory. Total awards have increased to a
maximum of up to $20,000. 
 
GUIDELINES:
  Organizations must reside within the geographical
boundaries of LCEC’s service territory.  
       Interested organizations must complete the application
in its entirety and submit by the end of business day Friday,
May 29, 2020. 
     A copy of the organization or charity’s IRS 501(c)(3) tax
exemption must be included with the application. If the
applying organization is not a 501(c)(3), please submit the
organization’s TIN (taxpayer identification number), also
referred to as an EIN (employer identification number).         
      Matching funds are contingent upon availability (even
after LCEC selects winners) of matching funds from
CoBank.   Winners of the LCEC applications will be notified
via email. 
      Winners will be requested to submit a picture or logo
for LCEC marketing purposes.   
     
Any questions can be directed to Rosie Insilan at LCEC by
calling 575-396-9620 or emailing rinsilan@lcecnet.com.


